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August 4, 2020 
 
 
 

The Corporate Relationship Dept.  
BSE Limited    
1st Floor, P.J.Towers   
Dalal Street, Fort    
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500680 
 

The Manager, Listing Dept. 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Symbol: PFIZER  

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

         Sub:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘Listing Regulations’) 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, we hereby inform you that a 
teleconference has been scheduled with Analysts on Wednesday, August 5, 2020, at                     
4.00 p.m to discuss the Company’s financial performance for the quarter ended                                
June 30, 2020.                     

Please note that the scheduled teleconference is subject to change on account of exigencies 
on the part of the Analyst/Institutional Investor or the Company. 
 

This schedule of the teleconference shall also be displayed on the website of the Company 
– www.pfizerindia.com in compliance with the Regulation 46 of the Listing Regulations. 

 

         Please take the above on record 
 
         Thanking you, 

 

         Yours truly, 
 

         For Pfizer Limited 

        
        Prajeet Nair 
        Company Secretary 
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